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During the season of giving, please know that YOU
make a huge difference in the lives of the BCR cats. 
From donating food to online voting, the reason they
enjoy the wonderful, loving and healthy lives they do is
because of you!  We thank you!   

Say hello to December and the holidays!
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New Contest - #MyGivingStory
Vote once a day through

December 7
- the grand prize is $10,000!

CLICK HERE

Scroll way down the page to the
Search Box
Type in Blind Cat Rescue
For each nomination that comes up,
click the green Vote box
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Link: http://mygivingstory.givingtuesday.org/fbcontests/profiletab/MyGivingStory2018/3067352?u=4609073&
fbclid=IwAR20qYxcXR_DEvkDC-HnqaKQ_pckd0ZA-h64cs7fH9fLBJ28DoIA9cRBQ5k

We're almost half way
to our food drive goal!

Right now we've received about 200 cases of
food - thank you!  110 cats eat six cases a day
so we really need to get 500 cases to keep the

pantry filled up and the cats fed!

Ordering couldn't be easier!  Just click on our
Amazon wish list.  You can order one, two,

three or even more cases of food.  Thank you!
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Have you spent time with our kittens? 

Playtime - and purr time - never ends for William, Catherine and Elizabeth and neither does the joy of watching
them play!   If you're having a down day, need an energy boost, or just want a time out for yourself, tune and and
watch these cuties in action!  

You can watch them playing any time on the Zmodo camera in The Floofy Tail Room (House 2, Room 4). 
CLICK HERE!  The login is admin@blindcatrescue.com.  Password is password!

P.S.  These little ones still need sponsors!  If they steal your heart, just click on a name above to become a
sponsor!
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As you holiday-shop online, please use Amazon Smile and pick
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Blind Cat Rescue as your charity. When you shop, their foundation
donates to BCR. There is no charge to you!  Direct link:
https://goo.gl/4DJHX2

 

Matching gifts are a great way to double your BCR donation!

It's Combined Federal Campaign time for federal employees (our
CFC number is #67324), and NC State Combined State Campaign
time, too, for county, municipal and university employees. (Our
SECC number is #3859).  Snicker hopes you'll make BCR one of
your picks this year!
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Have an old car, truck, van, SUV, boat, motorcycle, ATV, RV, trailer
or even an airplane?  Donate it BCR!  Find out how to do it here.

Everyone has a birthday - and you can donate yours to BCR!   It's
easy to do and directly supports the cats!  Just log in to Facebook
and click on the Create a Fundraiser image.

 

 
Still looking for the perfect gift for the special

cat or cats in your life? 
Look no further!

We know they love scratchers!  Check out the best ones here.
Maybe Santa will bring one to your pets!
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Things we know that we wish others did, too.

As you're decorating, be aware that some holiday plants are poisonous to pets. 
If you need it, the ASPCA Animal Poison Control Center Phone Number is (888) 426-4435.

Find out more HERE.
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